
 

 

 

 

 
 

COMMUNIQUÉ  
 
 

Invitation for comments 

In March 2013, the Financial Services Commission Mauritius (the “Commission”) had issued 

a concept paper on whether there is a need for the introduction of the Limited Liability 

Partnerships (“LLP”) in Mauritius. 

 

The Commission had carried out a presentation to stakeholders and a consultation exercise on 

the concept paper. The concept paper and presentation may be consulted at- 

 

FSC-LLP-Concept-Presentation and FSC-LLP-Concept-Paper 

 

 

The Commission has since collaborated with the Ministry of Financial Services, Good 

Governance and Institutional Reforms and other government authorities on the introduction 

of Limited Liability Partnerships in Mauritius. 

 

It has been suggested that the LLP structure to be restricted to the following professionals 

only:- 

 Law Practitioners; 

 Investment Advisers; 

 CIS Managers; 

 Actuaries 

 Professional Accountants and Auditors; 

 Engineers; and 

 Architects. 

 

In this regard, the stakeholders and the public are kindly invited to send their views and 

comments to the FSC Mauritius on consultation2016@fscmauritius.org by 20 June 2016 at 

17.00 hrs. 
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